From: Caja Costarricense de Seguro Social (CCSS)
Ave. 8, Calle 26 SAN JOSE

San José, Costa Rica

PE-2062-2022

August 17, 2022

To:

P4H Coordination Desk

International Labour Organization (ILO) HQ
Rte des Morillons 4

1211 Geneva, Switzerland

Subject: P4H membership application

Dear P4H Coordination Desk,

The National Social Security Fund of Costa Rica (CCSS) would like to apply to become a mem ber of the
global network for social health protection and health financing (P4H).

With over 70 years of experience gradually expanding coverage to the entire national population, the
CCSS is the main vehicle of Health Coverage in Costa Rica. For this reason, we would be delighted to
share insights and good practices, as well as to collaborate with P4H members to support progress
towards the UHC agenda globally.

Your consideration and prompt action for integration will be much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Alvaro Ramos Chaves




